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In reviewing sidewalks and cormectivity planning in the city, the Desorah planning
and zoning commission has recommended that residences which currently de not
have sidewalks should be required io install them. The City Gouncil concurred and
asked that property owrers be advized that a sidewalk needs to be installed on their
property,

As a result of this action you will be required to install sidewsalks on your propery.
The city set an August 1, 2018 deadline for instaliation of the sidewalk. If
construction of the sidewalk is not completed by August 1, 2018, the city will install
the sidewalk and you will be assessed for the costs of construction and installation,

If you have any questions, please fesl free to call city hall at 3823654, If you wish to
appeal this decision you may do so in writing to the city council through the planning
& zoning commission prior 1o their regular meeting on the second Monday of sach
month.

Thank you for your cooparation,

Chad A. Bird
City Manager
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